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AH Committee

From: Susan Carroll <suzan2034@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 9:28 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
  
I am writing you to let you know I support the affordable housing project of Makila Farms. There 
needs to be more affordable housing on Maui. Many of us have had family members move to the 
mainland because they can’t afford to buy a home and live here. I for one, would like for my 
children and grandchildren to have the opportunity to stay on Maui. The independent development 
of Makila  Farms would offer families that ability. I urge you to support this affordable housing 
project.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
Susan J Carroll  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


